
ATTENTION ALL ​FIRST YEAR 
CIVIL ENGINEERING 

UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS 
 

GROUP ADVISING SESSION 
 

Wednesday, October 9 
1PM - 2:00PM 

Frey Hall, Room 217 
 
Please join us for a mandatory group advising session 

to prepare for Spring 2020 registration! 
 

You will also have an opportunity to ask any 
questions you might have about the Civil Engineering 

program and Civil Engineering as a profession. 
 
 
Pizza will be provided! 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Erin Giuliano at 631-632-8777 


